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Dear Committee Chair,

 I would like to express my strong view that any mining
 operators in Queensland should have to factor into the
 costs of their operation, the cleanup, including filling in
 the mine after they have extracted resources.

 No mine should be allowed to left as a void, with the
 expectation that the Queensland public should have to pay
 for the site rehabilitation or suffer the environmental
 destruction.

That is all I wish to say.

Thank you and best regards,

Rebecca Lambert
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